
 

 

 

 
 

14th May 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Visit to Hull and East Riding Museum and Hull Street Life Museum 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have booked a visit 
for our Year 3 pupils to the Roman Experience at the Hull and 
East Riding Museum, followed by a visit to the Street Life 
Museum on Tuesday, 17th June 2025. 
 
This visit will link to our topic on the Ruthless Romans. The 
children will explore how Romans lived after invading Britain. 
They will investigate an immersive recreation of a Roman 
town square and experience what life was really like in Roman 
Britain. 
 
We will be leaving school by coach at 9am and returning no later than 3.15pm. Our staff and our Blue 
Whales Class will travel via coach to the museums. Pupils will need to wear their school uniform, 
including sensible shoes and a waterproof coat.  
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, please ensure they have a healthy packed lunch and water 
bottle (no fizzy drinks please). Please note this must be nut free. If your child is in receipt of free school 
meals our kitchen can provide a packed lunch for the day, please could this be ordered via the office. 
 
To enable us to facilitate this visit, we would like to request a voluntary contribution of £18.50 from 
parents/carers. This cost includes coach travel and the cost of the Roman Experience. Please could 
payment be made via the Arbor app. 
 
Please also complete the Google Form to consent to your child taking part in this visit via this link  
 

https://forms.gle/K7Nqu4gdPm9YGyfw6 
 

We are really looking forward to visiting the museums and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
C Butler 

 
Mr C Butler 
Year 3 Class Teacher 

https://forms.gle/K7Nqu4gdPm9YGyfw6

